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All Fall Down

2014-03-01

men are dying unexpectedly in charlotte north carolina all victims of bizarre accidents no one will call these deaths murder no one except small town cop melanie may she
sees the pattern a serial killer targeting men who have slipped through the fingers of justice alone with her awful certainty melanie risks her career to convince connor
parks a troubled fbi profiler that she s right suddenly melanie is in the limelight lauded for uncovering the dark angel but her involvement makes her a target for as she
and connor study the victims their deaths the signature the murderer leaves at every scene melanie comes face to face with the terrible truth the profile connor s created
fits someone in her own life a profile of a cunning killer one without remorse and bent on vengeance

The Other Girl

2017-10-26

pulse pounding page turning absolutely can t put it down lisa gardner the outstanding new thriller from new york times bestseller erica spindler what have readers been
saying about the other girl spellbinding 5 looking for something that will keep your attention until the very end this is your next book 5 a chilling and unputdownable
taut crime suspense thriller her best yet 5 excellent twist with a bittersweet ending i highly recommend this fast pace thriller 5 perfect for fans of karin slaughter and
karen rose erica spindler is master of classic crime fiction and the twist you won t see coming a horrific crime with one witness a fifteen year old girl from the wrong
side of the tracks one known for lying and her own brushes with the law is it any surprise no one believed her officer miranda rader has worked hard to earn the respect
of her co workers and the community and is known for her honesty and integrity but that wasn t always so she grew up on the wrong side of the tracks in a small town that
didn t believe she could change and she s spent fifteen years trying to forget about her past when miranda and her partner are called to investigate the murder of one of
the town s most beloved college professors they re unprepared for the brutality of the scene just when miranda thinks she s seen the worst of it she finds a piece of
evidence that chills her to the core a faded newspaper clipping about a terrible night fifteen years ago the night she d buried along with the girl she d been back then
and until now that grave had stayed sealed then another man turns up dead this one a retired cop not just any cop the one who took her statement that night two murders
two very different men two killings that on the surface have nothing in common except miranda the outstanding new thriller from new york times bestselling author erica
spindler the other girlis a chilling novel about a ritualistic murder that sends a small town cop back into the trauma she thought she d put behind her praise for erica
spindler pulse pounding page turning absolutely can t put it down lisa gardner neat taut and written with panache that forces you to turn each page daily mail i can put
spindler on my growing list of favourite crime fiction authors evening standard has enough twists to keep you riveted right to the final page image

Breakneck

2009-02-05

detective mc riggio can t wait to get married she is desperately in love with her fiancé dan and is counting down the days until the wedding best of all her big italian
family have welcomed dan with open arms her mother ecstatic at the thought of more grandchildren but mc never does marry dan or have his children a few weeks before the
wedding day he is shot dead and mc s world crumbles into pieces detective kitt lundgren is there to support her colleague she knows grief only too well her only daughter
has recently died and she knows that mc s only concern now will be to find out who killed her fiancé so the two women work day and night to discover what happened to dan
but there is a ruthless killer on the loose a killer who knows no fear and kitt and mc have put themselves right in the firing line

The First Wife

2015-02-10

pulse pounding page turning absolutely can t put it down lisa gardner the outstanding thriller from new york times bestseller erica spindler what have readers been saying
about the first wife this is a must read truly outstanding as always amazon reviewer 5 a real page turner that kept me guessing throughout amazon reviewer 5 spindler fans
should relish this latest release as should anybody looking for a first class thriller amazon reviewer 5 perfect for fans of karin slaughter and karen rose erica spindler
is master of classic crime fiction and the twist you won t see coming despite the ten year age gap and the differences in their backgrounds bailey was meant to be with
logan she s sure of it it s natural that they should marry as soon as they can but when logan brings bailey home to his magnificent estate on ninety wooded acres her
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dreams of happily ever after begin to unravel she can t ignore the rumours about what happened to logan s first wife and then when a local woman goes missing all signs
point to her husband has bailey made a terrible mistake trusting logan what happened to his first wife suddenly bailey is facing an impossible decision should she believe
what everyone is saying or should she bet her life on the man she loves but hardly knows praise for erica spindler pulse pounding page turning absolutely can t put it
down lisa gardner neat taut and written with panache that forces you to turn each page daily mail i can put spindler on my growing list of favourite crime fiction authors
evening standard has enough twists to keep you riveted right to the final page image

Blood Vines

2010-04-15

pulse pounding page turning absolutely can t put it down lisa gardner the outstanding thriller from new york times bestseller erica spindler what have readers been saying
about blood vines if you want a superb thriller this is the one to buy amazon reviewer 5 ms spindler is up there with the best amazon reviewer 5 fantastic characters and
a twisty turny storyline amazon reviewer 5 perfect for fans of karin slaughter and karen rose erica spindler is master of classic crime fiction and the twist you won t
see coming alex owens knows very little about her childhood or who she really is her only family an absent emotionally fragile mother alex has always felt something was
missing and has spent most of her life searching for what that could be when an infant s remains are unearthed alex realises she has a connection to the case suddenly
long lost memories start flooding in leading her back to a small town in california and to dark and terrifying nightmares that haunt her every waking moment greeted with
silence and suspicion alex is determined to get to the heart of a secret no one wants to see uncovered as violent deaths and a series of pagan rituals terrify the tightly
knit community alex is forced to confront the terrible truth about a single night that changed her family s lives for ever praise for erica spindler pulse pounding page
turning absolutely can t put it down lisa gardner neat taut and written with panache that forces you to turn each page daily mail i can put spindler on my growing list of
favourite crime fiction authors evening standard has enough twists to keep you riveted right to the final page image

Killer Takes All

2022-05-02

rediscover new york times bestselling author erica spindler s gripping thriller as the white rabbit beckons you to follow him down the rabbit hole into his world he s a
deceiver a trickster you won t know what is truth and what is a lie he aims to best you beat you and when he does you die a friend s brutal murder turns former homicide
detective stacy killian s life upside down unwilling to trust spencer malone the overconfident new orleans detective assigned to the case stacy is compelled to return to
the investigative role she had fled the investigation leads stacy and spencer to white rabbit a cultish fantasy role playing game white rabbit is dark violent and
addictive as the body count mounts they find themselves trapped in a terrifying game that s more real than life and death because anyone can die before the final moment
when white rabbit is over and the killer takes all

ショッキング・ピンク

2004-01-15
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If You Dare

2016-11-17

the outstanding new thriller from new york times bestselling erica spindler praise for erica spindler forces you to turn each page daily mail absolutely can t put it down
lisa gardner face your fear uncover the truth it s been three months since that night the night that detective micki dare almost died physically she s healed but the
nightmares remain and she can t shake the feeling that more happened that night than her partner detective zach harris is telling her the only thing she can do is try to
carry on as normal and solve the latest case she and zach have been assigned to a string of brutal home invasions are rocking the city and the families targeted have
nothing in common why were these victims chosen the deeper micki and zach go into the case the more they realise something isn t right there s something familiar about
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the person doing this and it s a familiarity micki has been trying to forget suddenly this case is hitting too close to home and micki has to decide if she really wants
to learn the truth about that night

All Fall Down

2002

thriller

The Detective's Daughter

2022-03-29

a crime drama about a woman who risks everything to solve the cold case that destroyed her father but will it destroy her as well new orleans detective quinn conners is
haunted by her father s whiskey soaked last words that he solved the hudson murder and kidnapping and that he d uncovered what happened to grace hudson it wasn t the
first time he d made that drunken claim and she didn t believe him twenty four hours later she found him dead by his own hand quinn s lived with that guilt for five years
so when she receives an anonymous message saying your father didn t kill himself she wants desperately to believe it could he have truly uncovered the fate of grace
hudson and been killed for it soon quinn finds herself entangled in the web of mystery surrounding grace hudson s disappearance and the powerful secretive family at the
heart of it in too deep she fears her fate may mimic her father s even so she refuses to back down determined to crack the cold case and unearth the truth of her father s
death

Triple Six

2018

descended from an ancient race earth s few remaining lightkeepers battle the forces of darkness that threaten humanitythe countdown has begun triple sixmiraculously
healed from the injury she suffered in the line of duty detective micki dare and her partner zach harris are called to investigate a string of brutal and baffling home
invasions the impossible surrounds the case contradictory accounts by eye witnesses guard dogs that slumber through mayhem and perps with strangely similar tattoos all a
mathematic combination of three sixes soon micki and zach must face a terrifying truth their foe is a familiar one a dark entity they thought they d beaten more powerful
than before this time it s threatening those closest to micki without a forbidden alliance between humans and light beings micki and zach will be defenseless against this
all encompassing evil too late to save the innocents and with them the future of the human race terrifying and suspenseful the new novel from erica spindler is a
masterclass in thriller storytelling you won t be able to put it down

Dead Run

2011-11-15

i m in trouble liz i ve uncovered something they re watching that panicked message on her answering machine is the last time liz ames hears from her sister rachel pastor
of paradise christian church in key west florida compelled to uncover the truth about her sister s disappearance she heads to key west within hours of her arrival a
successful banker jumps to his death then a teenage girl whom rachel was counseling is found brutally murdered the ritualistic style of the killing is hauntingly similar
to that used by the notorious new testament serial killer now on death row could the teen s murder be related to rachel s disappearance is a copycat killer at work and
why do the police refuse to help for answers liz turns to rick wells a former miami cop who worked the fringes of the new testament investigation together they peel away
layers of deception to reveal a terrifying adversary and the unspeakable evil at the heart of this island paradise

Fortune

2012-09-17
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in this high adventure of love s triumph over twisted obsession from a new york times bestseller a woman confronts her abusive past publishers weekly a mother s ultimate
sacrifice a brother s dark obsession and one woman s desperate fight for survival something dark and dangerous had long shadowed skye dearborn s life she had seen the
fear of it in her mother s eyes it was there locked in her memories of blood spilling across a gleaming floor in the sound of her own screams and in the terror she d felt
the night her mother disappeared then fortune smiled on skye with help she was able to put the horror behind her and look to the future but now that same fortune is
leading her into the arms of danger and back into the nightmare of her past for the evil that has haunted her dreams has a human form a man obsessed with skye since her
birth a man who alone knows who skye dearborn really is and now that he has found her he will do anything to keep her

Fallen Five

2018-02-13

book three in the lightkeepers a supernatural thriller series set in new orleans seasoned detective michaela dare and half light zach harris are back in a case that tests
both their skills and relationship fallen five proves once again why new york times bestselling author erica spindler is called the master of addictive suspense the
countdown continues descended from an ancient race earth s few remaining lightkeepers battle the forces of darkness that threaten humanityfallen fivedetectives micki dare
and zach harris are called in to investigate when a millionaire developer leaps from atop his luxury hotel on the night of its grand opening after micki receives a
mysterious package from her long dead mentor and zach suspects something supernatural is working against them they realize this is no ordinary case a dark force is once
again threatening the big easy aspects of this case prove eerily similar to an unsolved murder from years before making the stakes dangerously personal for micki this
time it s her life on the line it will take the ingenuity and special skills of their misfit band of light beings and humans to bring this perpetrator down but can they
do it before they lose one of their own

The Publishers Weekly

2007

a woman being stalked by her childhood kidnapper turns to a local cop for help in this thriller from a new york times bestselling author twenty three years ago anna north
survived a living nightmare a madman kidnapped her cut off her pinkie then vanished today anna lives in new orleans writing dark thrillers under another name she finally
feels safe suddenly anna s quiet life takes a frightening turn letters start to arrive from a disturbed fan anna is followed her apartment broken into then a close friend
disappears anna turns to homicide detective quentin malone but malone s more concerned with the recent murders of two women in the french quarter but after a third victim
is found a redhead like anna her pinkie severed malone is forced to acknowledge that anna is his link to the killer and could be the next target now anna must face the
horrifying truth her past has caught up with her the nightmare has begun again

Bone Cold

2010-12-01

2001 ��13 ���2003 ��15 ������������� ����� 2920��������3�������6238������� ������ ���� ����� �� �������������������� ������1945 2003 ���

翻訳小説全情報 2001-2003

2004-12

gericke knows how to tighten the screws and keep the fear and tension building tess gerritsen a teenage girl brutalized and discarded a rural sheriff gunned down and left
to die a beloved landmark destroyed in an instant a tidal wave of violence is rushing full speed toward the quiet chicago suburb of naperville illinois detective emily
thompson is locked and loaded ready to stop the bloody crime spree in its tracks but she s up against a deadly countdown that threatens everyone she knows and loves her
partner her best friend her whole world in these final desperate hours emily will bring down the most diabolical killer she has ever faced or die trying a no nonsense
thriller action packed and explosive erica spindler gericke s writing is a blistering rush of sheer artistry ken bruen gericke s power is unforgettable gayle lynds cross
james patterson with joseph wambaugh and you get shane gericke american cop gericke is the real deal lee child a high rev page turning thriller jeffery deaver
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Torn Apart

2010

five years ago three young victims were found murdered posed like little angels no witnesses no evidence left behind the sleeping angel killer called his despicable acts
the perfect crimes the case nearly destroyed homicide detective kitt lundgren s career because she let the killer get away now the sleeping angel killer is back but kitt
notices something different about this new rash of killings a tiny variation that suggests a copycat killer may be re creating the original perfect crimes then the
unthinkable happens the sleeping angel killer himself approaches kitt with a bizarre offer he will help her catch his copycat kitt must decide whether to place her trust
in a murderer or risk falling victim to a fiend who has taken the art of the perfect murder to horrific new heights

Copycat

2007-09-01

down to the bone by karen harper released on apr 23 2004 is available now for purchase

Down to the Bone

2004

this box set of three terrifying thrillers will keep you up far into the night all the pretty girls by j t ellison the southern strangler is slaughtering his way through
the southeast leaving a gruesome memento at each crime scene the prior victim s severed hand nashville homicide lieutenant taylor jackson finds herself in a joint
investigation with her lover fbi profiler dr john baldwin as they pursue the vicious murderer battling an old injury and her own demons taylor is desperate to quell the
rising tide of bodies but as the killer spirals out of control everyone involved must face a horrible truth the purest evil is born of private lies a perfect evil by alex
kava three months after the execution of serial killer ronald jeffreys another body is found killed in the same style as jeffreys victims sheriff nick morelli knows he
isn t equipped to handle the killer who is terrorizing his small nebraska community he s grateful when the fbi sends one of their best criminal profilers special agent
maggie o dell maggie quickly recognizes this is someone who has killed before when another victim is found dead and a third kidnapped nick and maggie know they re running
out of time and the terrible truth becomes clear jeffreys may have been convicted of crimes he didn t commit bone cold by erika spindler twenty three years ago a madman
kidnapped anna north cut off her pinkie then vanished she survived and now lives as a writer in new orleans but then letters start to arrive from a disturbed fan anna is
followed her apartment broken into then a close friend disappears anna turns to homicide detective quentin malone but malone s more concerned with the recent murders of
two women in the french quarter after a third victim is found a redhead like anna her pinkie severed malone is forced to acknowledge that anna is his link to the killer
and could be the next target now anna must face the horrifying truth her nightmare has begun again

Dark and Twisted Reads

2018-07-16

���� ����� ������������������ ���������������������� ��������� ������������ �������������������������������� ���� �������������� ������������� ����� ����� ���������������
������������������������� �����

さよならジェーン（mirabooks）

2005-07-15

nearly killed as a teenager by a hit and run boater jane killian is a woman with everything to live for a series of surgeries restored her lovely face she s the toast of
the dallas art community her sculptures lauded as both disturbing and beautiful and jane and her husband plastic surgeon dr ian westbrook are expecting their first child
then a woman with ties to ian is found brutally slain and the police make him their prime suspect at first determined to prove her husband s innocence jane cannot escape
her own growing doubts then her nightmare escalates she begins receiving anonymous messages and quickly becomes convinced they re from him the boater she always believed
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deliberately hit her and got away with it now jane must face a terrifying truth her tormentor knows everything about her her likes her dislikes her daily routine and most
frightening of all her deepest fears and he will use them mercilessly until he sees jane dead

See Jane Die

2012-09-17

celebrating the third year of her compelling book series of the same name cat ellington brings you reviews by cat ellington a trilogy of unique critiques 2 a vastly
entertaining collection of literary criticism featuring books 4 6 from the highly rated progression consisting of 81 written examinations from the cat ellington literary
collection reviews by cat ellington a trilogy of unique critiques 2 includes reviews by cat ellington the complete anthology vol 4 on these piquant pages of enlightening
commentary cat ellington evaluates her way through the fourth installment of the fascinating series with a hearty helping of examinations that both speak to and entice
the reader including the edible exile by carl hiaasen behind closed doors by b a paris the husband by dean koontz gone girl by gillian flynn the wicked girls by alex
marwood the magpies by mark edwards live to tell by bianca sloane the best friend by shalini boland oscar s night by matt shaw the stepmother by claire seeber last call
by sean costello the kind worth killing by peter swanson dark harvest a holt foundation story book 2 by chris patchell the marriage pact by michelle richmond and many
more reviews by cat ellington the complete anthology vol 5 in the fifth installment of the original series cat ellington presents her trademarked style of interpretative
criticism in a diverse set of fictional compositions including the breakdown by b a paris a list by d p lyle the other girl by erica spindler a penny for her heart by
alretha thomas the fountain of youth by steve shear the doll by j c martin grand theft octo by niels saunders the girlfriend by michelle frances killjoy by levar ravel to
hell in a handbasket by willow rose revelation and retribution by ak pittman blackout the life and sordid times of bobby travis by edgar swamp tradur gurl by p t dawkins
and many more reviews by cat ellington the complete anthology vol 6 swimming in a stream of thrills chills crime drama and suspense the 6th installment features cat
ellington s comprehensive take on a variety of fictional tales that usher in the next generation of literature including day of the tiger by dallas gorham the apollyon
game by clive reznor costa brava by david kennedy the takeover a son s betrayal the takeover 1 by messiah raye barbecue bourbon and bullets honey bun shop mysteries 2 by
m e harmon watching you by gemma halliday all i ever wanted was a love like yours by n l hudson viva las villain by cynthia hickey and many more featuring bonus material
by new author naras kimono who contributes to this collection with her reviews of dog facts by joan palmer bible heroes joshua by jason parish and Æesop s fables a
classic collection of children s fables by Æsop and milo winter among others and award winning filmmaker joseph strickland who provides his analysis of works by andrew
vachss hard candy and richard schickel conversations with scorsese reviews by cat ellington a trilogy of unique critiques 2 is sure to delight those readers who share a
fondness for the art of literary criticism reviews by cat ellington a unique critique

Reviews by Cat Ellington

2022-02-21

the complete works comprises books 1 9 from the famous reviews by cat ellington series in the making since 2018 this comprehensive reference compiled by quill pen ink
publishing serves to wrap up the fascinating seven year series featuring bonus material by author naras kimono and award winning filmmaker joseph strickland reviews by
cat ellington the complete works books 1 9 will end the first era of cat ellington s prolific career in literary criticism to make way for a new span in her passion for
reading and her one of a kind analysis by way of the written word for the review by cat ellington is the original unique critique

The Complete Works

2024-08-01

from erica spindler the new york times bestselling author of the other girl and justice for sara comes the look alike a thrilling psychological drama about a woman who
believes she escaped a brutal murder years ago but does anyone else believe her sienna scott grew up in the dark shadow of her mother s paranoid delusions now she s
returned home to confront her past and the unsolved murder that altered the course of her life in her mother s shuttered house an old fear that has haunted sienna for
years rears its ugly head that it was she who had been the killer s target that night and now with it a new fear that the killer not only intended to remedy his past
mistake he s already begun but are these fears any different from the ones that torment her mother as the walls close in the line between truth and lie reality and
delusion disintegrate has sienna s worst nightmare come true or will she unmask a killer and finally prove she may be her mother s look alike but she s not her clone
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The Look-Alike

2020-01-28

journalist avery chauvin is devastated when she receives word of her father s suicide how could her father a dedicated physician have taken his own life that he set
himself on fire is unfathomable returning to her hometown of cypress springs louisiana avery desperately searches for answers instead she hears whispered rumors of
strange happenings of neighbors who go missing in the night she discovers a box of old newspaper articles in her father s house all covering the horrific murder of a
local woman why had her father kept them then the past and present collide a woman is found brutally slain an outsider passing through town vanishes and avery begins to
wonder could her father have been the victim of foul play as each step closer to the truth exposes yet another layer of deceit avery must face the fact that in this
peaceful southern town a terrible evil resides protected until now by the power of silence

In Silence

2009-12-01

from award winning author brian keene comes a darkly suspenseful tale of crime and the common man with a surprising jolt of the supernatural tommy o brien once hoped to
leave his run down industrial hometown but marriage and fatherhood have kept him running in place working a job that doesn t even pay the bills and now he seems fated to
stay for the rest of his life tommy s just learned he s going to die young and soon but he refuses to leave his family with less than nothing especially now that he has
nothing to lose over a couple of beers with his best friends john and sherm tommy launches a bold scheme to provide for his family s future and though his plan will spin
shockingly out of control it will throw him together with a child whose touch can heal and whose ultimate lesson is that there are far worse things than dying a powerful
unique novel with a fascinating plot and characters and echoes of stephen king s working class voice ed gorman

Terminal

2005-05-31

distributed to some depository libraries in microfiche

Hearings on Training Issues

1995

a psychopath flies under the radar moving from city to city preying on the lost and forgotten three investigators detective stacy killian from the new orleans p d
nashville homicide lieutenant taylor jackson and fbi profiler maggie o dell collaborate to catch the killer but can they succeed when he has slipped through the grasp of
so many others from three of today s most acclaimed thriller writers slices of night offers readers a sneak peek into the lives of three very different investigators in
three very different settings as they hunt for a killer who s able to disappear into the night

Slices of Night

2014-02-13

a massive storm system is unleashing its fury from illinois to florida where it collides with a tropical disturbance and rages up the eastern seaboard in the midst of the
wind rain and snow rockford homicide detective m c riggio fbi profiler maggie o dell and nashville homicide lieutenant taylor jackson find themselves fighting not just
the elements but three diabolical killers rockford illinois a young co ed s body is pulled from the rock river and violent crimes bureau detective mary catherine m c
riggio and her partner kitt lundgren quickly learn that things are not always as they appear at first glance pensacola florida fbi agent maggie o dell is about to do
something she swore she d never do again climb into a helicopter but a us senator s family has gone missing aboard their houseboat and maggie and her partner r j tully
have been dispatched to accompany the rescue crew on their search soon however there is an even greater danger on board washington d c metro nashville homicide lieutenant
taylor jackson has reluctantly agreed to take the place of her fiancé fbi profiler john baldwin as a presenter at the annual freedom conference but when two guests go
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missing and one of them is found dead in his room taylor discovers an assassin amongst the spies one with a deadly score to settle

Storm Season

2014-02-13

i don t know why you came back to liberty ms mccall but little towns have long memories people don t forget you d be wise to keep that in mind some secrets won t stay
buried ten years ago kat mccall left her home town in louisiana after being accused of murdering her sister now despite the fact there are those in the town who are still
convinced of her guilt she has returned determined to unearth the real killer with the help of police officer luke tanner kat starts to get to the truth about who really
killed her sister but there are plenty of people who don t like her digging up secrets from the past utterly gripping and compulsively readable don t look back is the
sensational new thriller from internationally bestselling author erica spindler

Don't Look Back

2013-08-06

in spindler s thrilling new psychological drama one woman s journey to recovery becomes her worst nightmare before hurricane katrina struck new orleans stained glass
restoration artist mira gallier had it all a thriving business doing work she loved and an idyllic marriage to the perfect man but the devastating storm stole her beloved
husband his body swept away by floodwaters never to be found now after years of pain and turmoil it looks as if mira is finally on the verge of peace and emotional
stability but her life like the magnificent windows blown to bits by hurricane katrina is about to be shattered once again and this time it s not a killer storm she faces
but a psychopath who will stop at nothing until he possesses her body and soul first church windows that she restored are vandalized and the priest who looked over them
brutally murdered spray painted across the glass are the words he will come to judge the living and the dead then new orleans is rocked by a terrifying chain of murders
that all seem to be linked to mira the police led by homicide detective spencer malone are following a string of clues left by the killer on each victim and beginning to
wonder if the murderer isn t mira gallier herself as mira begins to unravel under pressure from all sides and fear for her life it s unclear whom she can trust and when a
man from her past appears out of nowhere sparking something long forgotten in her heart he quickly becomes the police s new prime suspect one by one the people in mira s
life are targeted until it s clear that the killer has been saving her for last and that there s nowhere left to run

Watch Me Die

2011-06-21

a southern town hides many secrets and sins that must be kept hidden previously published as in silence journalist avery chauvin is devastated when she receives word of
her father s suicide returning to her hometown of cypress springs louisiana she desperately searches for answers instead she hears whispered rumors of strange happenings
of neighbors who go missing in the night when avery discovers a box of fifteen year old newspaper articles in her father s house covering the brutal murder of a local
woman she begins to fear he may be involved then the past and present collide a woman is found savagely murdered an outsider passing through town vanishes each step
closer to the truth exposes yet another layer of deceit and avery learns that a terrible evil resides in this peaceful southern town an evil that is willing to keep the
town s sins a secret at any cost

Seven Deadly Sins

2021-10-11

three women haunted by an erotic crime they witnessed as teens are stalked by a murderer in this thriller from a new york times bestselling author they were only watching
the mysterious lovers the three girls spied on were engaged in a deadly sexual game no one else was supposed to know about especially not andie and her friends whose
curiosity had deepened into a dangerous obsession now fifteen years later someone is watching andie someone who won t let her forget the unsolved murder of mrs x or the
disappearance of mr x suddenly andie doesn t know who her friends are because loyalty can be murder andie julie raven three very different women bound by more than
friendship ingenious twists and turns in a story that features friendship obsession and murder will long be remembered by this reviewer the mystery reader
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Shocking Pink

2012-01-17

novel short story writer s market is a must for every writer created exclusively for fiction writers it provides every fiction market plus agents articles contests and
organizations barbara kuroff editor

Novel and Short Story Writer's Market 2000

1999-12-15

a mother s dark past is revealed when her daughter falls for a man who knows her secrets in this romantic thriller from a new york times bestseller only one man can
uncover the sins and secrets of three generations of pierron women lily pierron in sultry new orleans any sin can be had for a price for lily a legendary madam that price
is her daughter hope hope pierron st germaine by day the elegant and pious wife of a wealthy hotelier and devoted mother to glory by night she succumbs to the unholy
passions that threaten to destroy her glory st germaine unaware of her family s shameful secrets glory suffers the consequences of a darkness she doesn t even know exists
headstrong and reckless glory finds forbidden love with the one man who knows everything about the pierron women a high adventure of love s triumph over twisted obsession
publishers weekly outstanding a first rate romantic thriller rendezvous

Forbidden Fruit

2012-09-17

japanese and world kick boxing champion uno is the most brutal boxer on earth he kills his opponents in the ring and takes delight in doing so in his bid to stop the
cruel japaneses reign rtd colonel richard faga of the us army flies to south africa to train and convenience a jail fresh and poverty stricken south african kick boxer to
challenge uno in a do or die title clash to dethrone uno they are faced with many challenges but the prize is tempting 48 million is at stake finally the fighters meet in
the ring and in the most anticipated showdown in show business one is crowned the king of the ring

Words on Cassette

1997
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King of the Ring

2011-12-20

ささやきの囚われ人

2006-01-20
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